
NEWS RELEASE 

• 

• 

UNIVERSITY OF NEVADA SCHOOL OF MEDICINE 
Public Relations Office 
Savitt Medical Sciences Building/356 
Reno, Nevada 89557-0046 
(702) 784-6003 
FAX: (702) 784-6096 

August 13, 1993 

Release: immediately 

FORTHEGOODHEALTHOFNEVADA 

For more information: Ann Diggins, 784-1317 

Medical School donates library to local hospital 
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TONOP AH--A bigger and better medical reference library is coming to Nye Regional 

Medical Center, 

The University of Nevada School of Medicine Department of Family and Community 

Medicine is donating $2,000 worth of medical textbooks and references to the hospital library. 

Tonopah physicians have long been members of the medical school's clinical faculty and provide 

training to medical students and residents. The reference books will increase the resources available 

for physicians and the students when in Tonopah, according to Dr. George Hess, chairman of the 

Department of Family and Community Medicine. These books will also complement the computer­

based library services at the hopsital provided by the medical school's Area Health Education 

Center. 

Funding for the books came from a grant by the U.S. Public Health Service Training 

program. 

The donation will be made Wednesday, Aug. 25, noon, at Nye Regional Medical Center. 

Dr. Hess and other faculty will be on hand to dicuss the library additions. 
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